THE BoTswaNA TourisM BOARD
WOULD LOVE YOU TO VISIT THE COUNTRY.

The government use glossy and contrived images of Bushmen to attract tourists — but they are
using violence, torture and intimidation to deport the Bushmen from their ancestral lands in the
country’s largest game reserve. Echoing the hated Pass Laws which divided families under
apartheid, many Bushmen are now forced to apply for permits to visit their own families on their
own land. This could mean the end for the last hunting Bushmen in Africa.

Please don’t go to Botswana until the Bushmen are allowed to live on their land in peace.

Join the boycott at:
www.survivalinternational.org/bushmen

Survival is the global movement for tribal peoples’ rights. We help them
defend their lives, protect their lands and determine their own futures.
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